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Comments: I grew up on a farm with cattle and helped bale prairies in my youth.  Cattle will eat grass down to the

nubbins which destroys the seeds needed for the following years growth.  Sheep are even harder on grasslands.

I believe the Rangeland Management Directives #ORMS-2514 run counter to the Wilderness act.  We should be

protecting our wildernesses rather than letting ranchers graze them.  I have studied creeks and one of the first

suggestions to fix damaged creeks is to keep cattle away from them.  Ranching and wilderness preservation do

not mix.  Please drop your proposed Rangeland Management Directives.  


